## MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO

## OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

Jan. 10, 1924.

SAN JUAN, P. R.

Rt. Hev. Manuel Ferrando, Ponce, P. R.

My dear Bishop Ferrando::

Herewith, I am enclosing two checks from Mrs. Clark, one for the sum of \$45.42, which is the balance due you on your salary for December of last year, as per Bishop Colmore's letter of Jan. 5th; and the other for the sum of \$62.08, of which sum, \$45.42 is for balance of salary for January, 1924, and \$16.66 is for travel expenses in the district.

With all good wishes for both you and Mrs. Ferrando, I am,

Very sincerely,

mary a. Washburn Secretary to Bishop Colmore.